
 

 

QUANTUM TRACK CLUB 
MELBOURNE, FL 
info@quantumtrackclub.com 

 
Sponsor Request Letter 

 
Dear Potential Sponsor: 
 
QUANTUM TRACK CLUB (QTC) is a non-profit organization, founded on May 18, 1997, serving the 
southern area of Brevard County. QTC was organized for the sole purpose of encouraging and 
developing our young local athletes, both boys and girls. Our goal is to provide an instructive 
environment to allow the kids to grow mentally, physically and athletically. 
 
We are offering an opportunity to local businesses like yours to become Team Sponsors. Your 
contributions will be targeted exclusively to lessen the growing costs of the track club, enabling our 
athletes to fully participate in training programs and to attend league track meets – locally, regionally 
and out-of-state. 
 
QUANTUM TRACK CLUB is guided by our Founder/Head Coach, Christopher McPherson, alongside 
a volunteer team of coaches and dedicated parent-volunteers. Our primary revenue source is 
registration fees paid by families and sacrifices made by our volunteer coaches. In order to continue 
to make this rewarding experience a reality for our young athletes, we are reaching out directly to 
local businesses, family and friends, and offering the opportunity to help by becoming a sponsor!  
 
By making a tax-deductible donation to Quantum Track Club, you become an important part of our 
community and help make our organization a success!    
 
While any donation amount is greatly appreciated, the following Sponsorship levels are available 
to benefit your business as well: 
 

Bronze Team Sponsorship Silver Team Sponsorship Gold Team Sponsorship 

$250 or more $500 or more $1,000 or more 

Name/Logo posted to our 
Facebook 

Name/Logo posted to our Facebook 
Name/Logo advertised at local track meet 

Name/Logo posted to our Facebook 
Name/Logo advertised at local track meet 
Name/Logo on marketing material/apparel 

*Sponsorship benefits offered for current track season and can be renewed on an annual basis. 
 
Please consider this opportunity to promote your business but to most importantly support local 
young athletes. Please contact us directly using the contact details above to discuss this opportunity. 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
QUANTUM TRACK CLUB 


